From

Sent: 12 February 2020 16:40

To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: A38 Road Improvements, Derby

Afternoon

Leaflet received through post to day asking for support to ban this much needed improvement.

Absolutely ridiculous - the project needs to move forward at the earliest opportunity to free up the traffic chaos
around Derby every morning and evening,

An ardent supporter of the scheme
lan

Sent from my iPad


mailto:A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:LILY.ROBBINS@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:caseadministration@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



